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NOTIFICATION  

 

The 4th meeting of the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body 

7-10 March 2023 

I am pleased to notify Parties, observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris 

Agreement, United Nations organizations, and intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations 

admitted as observers that the 4th meeting of the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body will take place in Bonn, 

Germany from 7 to 10 March 2023.   

 

The annotated agenda and additional meeting documents will be made available two weeks prior 

to the meeting on 21 February 2023 on the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body meeting page.  

 

Public comments on the issues included in the annotated agenda and its annexes may be submitted 

by email to Supervisory-Body@unfccc.int until one week prior to the meeting and will be considered by 

the Supervisory Body at the meeting. Comments received will be made publicly available.  

 

In addition, the meetings of the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body are open to observers. To register 

for the meeting as observer, interested representatives of Parties, observer States and observer 

organizations should forward their request to: Supervisory-Body@unfccc.int. The deadline for observer 

registration is three weeks prior to the meeting i.e. Tuesday, 14 February 2023.  The secretariat will 

not be able to process observer registrations received after this deadline.  

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

 James Grabert 

 Director  

 Mitigation division 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of 

Germany, United Nations organizations, and intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations 

admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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